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Dear occupier,  
 
We are writing to inform you of changes to our programme of works on A38 at Streethay, 
which you received an Advanced Works Notification regarding. The reference for this 
notification is HS2-MW-BBV-Ph1-Ar-No-N1-Traf-2-24/03/2022.   
 
In our notification, we advised on two overnight southbound carriageway closures on 
Thursday 21 and Friday 22 April. We will now be closing the A38 southbound carriageway at 
Hilliard’s Cross overnight from Monday 25 until Thursday 28 April. This will be followed by an 
overnight closure of the southbound slip road at Streethay on Friday 29 April, as originally 
planned. On Thursday 21 and Friday 22 April, we will have a slip road closure only. For the 
carriageway closures, the prescribed diversion route has been detailed below. 
 

 
 



 

 

Thank you for your ongoing cooperation and assistance as we carry out our works. If you 
have any further questions,  please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Ella Sanders 

Community Engagement Specialist | Balfour Beatty VINCI | HS2 

M: (+44) 07591 386 287 | ella.sanders@balfourbeattyvinci.com 

 


